
Updated! 

  

 

Come and see what makes  

Brunswick Junior High School 

            “A Place for Everyone!” 
Parents and caregivers of current 4th and 5th grade students are 

cordially invited to experience part of the school day at BJHS.  

After a brief welcome from Mr. Wallace, parents will be able to 

tour the building, visit classes, and see the school “in action.” 

Come see this exciting place live and in person!   

Scheduled dates and times: 

Thursday, Dec. 11, 2104 9:00-10:00 am (Updated) 

Thursday, Feb. 5, 2015  12:00-1:00 pm 

Thursday, Mar. 19, 2015 10:30-11:30 am (Postponed) 

Friday, May 8, 2015  1:00-2:00 pm 

Meet in the     

 Middle 


